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Property and Evidence Unit road construction map 

On Monday 3/31, 2nd Street North from Lowry Ave to 26th Street closed. Construction is directly 
in front of the Property and Evidence building and is expected to last for six weeks. You will still 
be able to access our facility.  

To access the Property and Evidence building during this time, please follow posted detours. 
These diagrams show the rerouting options. 
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